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“CHICKS with STICKS” LACROSSE ~ FALL SEASON 2022 

WHO: 

3rd - 6th Grade Girls  (as of Fall 2022) 
 

WHAT: 
Chicks with Sticks is a girls lacrosse clinic that offers 3rd-6th grade girls the opportunity  

to learn and develop their skills and train with experienced women lacrosse  

players and college coaches.  Each player is encouraged to bring own stick, goggles, water 

bottle, mouth guard, and cleats PLUS enthusiasm for learning this amazing, fast paced sport! 

 

WHEN: 
Wednesday’s September 14 - October 19, 2022 (make-up day October 26th)  

Possible tournament October 29 & 30 

5:15-6:30pm 
 

WHERE: 
Kimpton Middle School - 380 North River Rd., Munroe Falls 

 

COST: 
$50 (checks payable to City of Stow) 

 *Sticks and Goggles available upon request 

Register and pay online at StowOhio.RecDesk.com  
 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE:   
Friday, September 14, 2022 


